
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Seeking contractor input on high construction costs 
in Nunavut 

 
Start Date:  October 15, 2024 
End Date:  November 11, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec         

  
The Department of Community and Government Services’ (CGS) Infrastructure division 

is assessing the construction market in Nunavut to better understand the cost 

environment and what factors are leading to the current high inflation and volatility in 

construction costs. This is a high-level review of Canadian, Northern Canadian and 

Nunavut-specific construction market trends.   

If you are a contractor who bids on larger projects ($5 million or greater) or a 

construction consultant (architectural, engineering, cost estimating, etc.), CGS would 

like to meet with you. 

CGS will use the information collected to improve its tendering, contracting and 

estimating practices and procedures. 

To participate, please contact Scott Milton at SMilton@gov.nu.ca with your interest. 

### 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Greg Belanger 
Manager Policy and Legislation 
Department of Community and Government Services 
867-975-5449 
CGSComms@gov.nu.ca  

mailto:SMilton@gov.nu.ca
mailto:CGSComms@gov.nu.ca

